
Sent electronically to wheeler.paul@galionschools.org  
on Wednesday, January 8, 2020 
 
Dear Principal Wheeler, 
 

Thank you for your service to Galion students and the families of Crawford 
County and Morrow Counties. 
 

Recently it has come to my attention that Galion Intermediate School had/has a 
student-focused yoga program to help students with attention, emotional and 
behavior issues. 
 

Please describe this program. 
 

Please also explain if this program occurs during school hours and if parents 
have given previous permission authorizing their students to participate in this 
program. 
 
What yoga poses are done during instruction with the students? 
 

I would also like to know more about any other yoga instruction occurring during 
school hours. 
 

Has the school board authorized this?   
 

Thank you for your time. 
 
Pastor Mike Rose, Hope on the Hill Chapel 
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